At last Friday’s Biology Seminar, TLU alumnus Dr. Bob Kane, associate professor of chemistry and biochemistry at Baylor University, spoke to students and faculty.  Pictured, left to right, are Dr. Mark Gustafson, associate professor of biology and department chair; Andrew King, senior biology major; Kane; and Jennifer Lillemon, senior biology major.

News

Biology Seminar - There will be a biology Seminar at 10 a.m., Friday, Nov. 2 in Moody Science 101. The seminar, entitled "Child Abuse in America: how common is it, how do we detect it, and what do we do about it?" will be presented by James Lukefahr, M.D., from the department of pediatrics at the University of Texas Health Science Center at San Antonio. All are welcome!
Sports 

Football – Anthony Smith and Casey Wedding were named ASC Football Players of the Week after their performances in TLU’s 20-9 win over McMurry on Saturday. Smith, a sophomore running back, was named the ASC Co-Offensive Player of the Week. Wedding, a senior defensive lineman, was selected as the ASC Defensive Player of the Week.

Smith rushed for 212 yards – a TLU-best in the Bulldogs’ 10 seasons in the NCAA Division III – and two touchdowns on 30 carries against McMurry. Smith leads the Bulldogs in receiving, rushing, scoring and all purpose yardage. Smith leads the ASC in all purpose yards, with 191.9 yards per game. Smith has 719 rushing yards, 308 receiving yards and 508 kickoff return yards for a total of 1,535.

Wedding, a four-year letterman, posted 12 tackles – seven solo, three for loss – two forced fumbles and a half sack in the victory. Both of Wedding’s forced fumbles were recovered by TLU and led directly to touchdowns. Wedding spearheaded a unit that allowed just 236 yards of total offense, 2.1 yards per carry and six completed passes. For the season, Wedding leads the conference in forced fumbles per game and leads all ASC defensive lineman in total tackles, with 58.  

Miscellaneous

Thank you – “Thank you for the beautiful bouquet of flowers sent to me after my recent brain surgery.  Your prayers, cards, phone calls, and visits are sincerely appreciated.  Keep me in your thoughts and prayers as I recuperate from surgery and as I go through treatments in the next several months.  I hope to return soon to say ‘Texas Lutheran University and 10-4.’  Thank you everyone.”  
-Laura Merz
